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Request Summary

Applicant’s Request:

This is an application for approval of a major site plan for a 62,750

square foot warehouse building that includes 52,320 square feet

of warehouse and 10,430 square feet of office space, and a truck

loading/delivery area along the rear of the building.

Agent: Bradley Currie, EDC

Applicant /Property 

Owner:
PSL 1850, LLC

Location:

The property is generally located east of SW Village Parkway, west

of Interstate 95, between Trade Center Drive and Marshall

Parkway road right of way, and on the east side of Tom Mackie

Blvd.



Location Map



Land Use and 
Zoning

• Future Land Use: NCD

• Zoning: MPUD

• Existing Use: Vacant land 



Zoning Review 
The subject property is within the Tradition Commerce Park MPUD and complies with the 
MPUD requirements. 

The site plan provides for a total of 100 standard parking spaces including 8 handicapped 
spaces, and truck delivery and loading areas along the rear of the building (north side).

The proposed height is 43 feet.  

The site plan provides for standard 12 X 25 foot dumpster enclose for solid waste and 
recycling.

The project will provide 15-foot-wide perimeter landscape buffers along Tom Mackie 
Boulevard and 10-foot perimeter landscape buffers along the north, east, and south property 
lines. 

Additional plantings have been added to the northern perimeter landscape buffer adjacent to 
the water management tract to provide a visual buffer in front of the truck delivery/loading 
area. 

Building elevation drawings were approved by the Tradition Design Review Committee



Concurrency Review

• The subject property is within the Southern Grove DRI and reviewed for
conformance with DRI development order conditions of approval.

• PSLUSD is the provider of sewer and water service. The utility
infrastructure necessary to serve the development was included with the
construction of Tom Mackie Boulevard

• The project will be accessed via two driveways along Tom Mackie
Boulevard.

• A dedicated right turn lane is provided along Tom Mackie Blvd at the
southern driveway.



Traffic Statement

• Traffic Statement received November 2023
• Traffic Statement completed by JFO Group, Inc.
• Reviewed by City Staff
• Found to be consistent with the latest Southern Grove DRI

• Project anticipates 58 PM Peak Hour Trips

• No negative impact is anticipated on surrounding roads 







Recommendation

The Site Plan Review Committee recommended approval of the site plan 

at their meeting of September 13, 2023.  


